Salford City Council - Record of Decision (CABINET)

I, Councillor Lancaster, Deputy Leader of the Council (Lead Member for Property), confirm that, in exercise of the powers conferred on it in accordance with the Scheme of Delegation of the Council, the Cabinet has approved the Corporate Asset Management Plan for 2007/08.

The reasons are to ensure that the Council has an agreed Corporate Asset Management Plan setting out details of its assets, aims and objectives for property, corporate asset management processes, property performance, changes in service requirements and associated changes in property required.

Options considered and rejected: (Not applicable)

Assessment of Risk: (Not applicable)

The source of funding: Property requirements set out in the Plan will be funded from the various sources as set out in the Council's Capital Investment Strategy to be submitted for approval to a subsequent meeting.

Legal advice obtained: (Not applicable) 

Financial advice was obtained from John Spink and Nigel Dickens.

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process: -
Report of the Lead Member for Property to the Cabinet meeting held on 9th January, 2007

Contact Officer: Steven Durbar 


Tel No 0161 793 3755

	The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Environment, Housing and Planning Scrutiny Committee.


Signed:  D. A. Lancaster
Dated: 10th January, 2007

              Deputy Leader of the Council

This decision was published on 10th January, 2007.
This decision will come into force on 18th January, 2007, unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

